HUDSON HEADLINER

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: Sept. 8th JH Volleyball Home @ 5:30 pm

Sept. 10th JH Volleyball Tri @ Adrian @ 5:30 pm

Sept. 10th Board Meeting @ 7:30 pm

Sept. 14th JH Volleyball Home @ 5:30 pm

Sept. 16th JH Cross Country @ Drexel

Sept. 16th On-line Book Fair (more info to come)

THE BRIGHT SPOT: It doesn't matter what others are doing. It matters what you are doing.

STUDENT OF THE WEEK:

CHAZ DAVIS

(4th GRADE)

Vanilla or Chocolate? Chocolate Rainy Days or Sunshine? Sunshine Hamburgers or Nuggets? Hamburgers Summer or Winter? Summer Pancakes or Waffles? Waffles Ride Bikes or Run? Run
Dogs or Cats? Dogs
Books or Movies? Movies
Fruits or Vegetables? Fruits
Cookies or Cake? Cookies



BELLS & WHISTLES: to Miss Lyndsi for taking on the extra jobs providing students with their silverware and condiments in the lunch line. - Mrs. Warmbrodt

Preschool: I hope you had a wonderful three-day weekend. This week looks to be a little cooler so grab a light jacket just in case those mornings are cool. Last week we started learning our left hand from our right hand. This will take us a little while to learn so keep practicing at home. We have a fun song to go with learning it. I have introduced scissors. We talked about what things we are supposed to cut and what things we should not. The proper way to hold scissors was demonstrated as well as how to turn the paper as we cut. This week we will continue these tasks. The students will also paint letters of the alphabet with a paint brush. Have a great short week! **-Miss Stacie**

Kind: This is a short week, but it will still be packed with lots of learning and fun! This week my class will be starting the book *The Dot*. We will discuss how each student can connect with the book and how we can start visualizing what is happening in the book in our minds. We will also continue learning our letters and numbers. It is very important that my students can start taking what they have learned in class and apply it outside of the classroom. On Wednesday we will take some time to learn and practice tying shoes. I believe we as a class can all practice this together throughout the year and eventually reach success. I can't wait to start another week! -Miss Rachel

1st/2nd: After a long weekend, 1st and 2nd grades are going to continue working hard on their handwriting skills, reading and math facts. It is extremely important to be practicing those math facts at home too. We will also be reading a book in class titled *The Brave Bunny*. Students will be completing their DIBELS reading test this week as well, so make sure they're getting plenty of rest. Finally, just a friendly reminder, students need to be reading their books so they can take their AR tests. I hope you all have a great week!

-Mrs. Hird

**************	**********	*******	********	******	********	*******
		P. F.	111111111111111111111111111111111111111			

3rd/4th: Third and fourth graders have been very busy learning new things. We are learning about the different kinds of sentences and what punctuation to use with each one. In math we are learning about elapsed time and how to solve problems with missing addends. -Mrs. Cooper

5th/6th: I hope everyone had a wonderful weekend! 5th and 6th graders will continue working on "Ideas" in 6-Trait Writing this week. In Science, both grades will be reading about the planets and will also work on their solar system models. In English, students will be reviewing simple subjects and predicates. In Reading, students will practice finding the main idea and supporting details in an article. In Social Studies, 5th graders will have a MO symbols test on Friday and 6th grade will be getting ready to test next week over the Civil War. 7th and 8th graders have been reading about plot, conflict, and character in Comm. Arts. They were able to compare two of their stories to episodes of "The Twilight Zone" last week and enjoyed seeing the similarities and differences between the story and the show. Don't forget-1st Quarter AR Book Requirements are due Mon. Oct. 12th. To finish on time, students need to pass their first AR test as soon as possible this week. -Mrs. Foster

7th/8th: 5th-8th Math: As we are taking a short portion of the beginning of the year trying to make up some time that we unfortunately lost, it is a good time to stress the importance of having proficiency on those basic facts for addition, subtraction, multiplication, and division. They are so important as the building blocks of everything we do in math. Also, quick recall will be a real timesaver when working on daily assignments and tests, which is something I'm sure we can all get behind.

7th-8th: In grammar, students are working on different types of sentences and sentence structure in order to pick out subjects and verbs. We will soon be discussing specific parts of speech, including verbs. In science, 7th grade is looking at how electron arrangement in atoms affect how they react with other elements. Eighth grade is learning about electricity and circuits and learning some of the types of calculations involved with electricity.

CHARACTER ED WORD: AWARENESS: We finished up our lesson about sweet and salty friends. This week we will talk about awareness of Covid-19. We will also discuss how to be aware of your surroundings when you are in large crowds.

-Miss Stacie

NURSE TIP: Welcome back! I'm pleased to be starting my 11th year as the Hudson school nurse. This week I will be completing health screenings with the 5th-8th graders and will be returning next Friday Sept 18th to complete health screenings with the PK-4th